
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Registration for Clawson Preschool is coming….. 

 

For the fall of 2025 we will be offering Parent-Tot for children who are turning two by 

September 1st of 2025, Three year old tuition preschool for children who are three by September 

1st, Four year old tuition preschool for children turning four by September 1st ( morning only) 

and we also offer a FREE preschool (GSRP) for children who will be four by December 1st, 2025. 

We will be offering both full and half day (afternoon only) GSRP Monday-Thursday.  

 

Registration for tuition programming for the 2025-26 school year will be on Thursday, March 

6th by appointment only. 

On Monday, March 3rd at 9 am a sign up genius will be posted on our website.  At that time you 

will sign up for an appointment time where you will bring registration paperwork and all 

required documentation to the front of the preschool. We will be at the double brown doors.  

 

2025-2026 registration paperwork and new updated fees will be available on our website, 

https://www.clawsonschools.org/clawson-preschool/ by the beginning of February. 

For the fall of 2025 we will continue to provide the second adult in our tuition classroom’s, we 

won’t be providing a co-op option at this time and will continue to have assigned classroom drop 

off and pick up doors. 

 

Fall programming will begin on Monday, September 8th 2025 at our new Early Childhood 

facility located at 240 Nahma, Clawson.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact Heather Kotz (Heather.kotz@clawsonschools.org) or I with any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Claire Prost ​
GSRP and Preschool Coordinator​
Claire.prost@clawsonschools.org​
 248-655-4402 
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